Mountain View Middle School

“Where Everybody is Somebody”
645 Mitchell Road Blackfoot, Idaho 83221
Office: (208) 785-8820

MVMS Parents and Guardians,

| hope everyone enjoyed Spring Break last week. We were extremely happy to see
our students again today. We have a busy April and May planned and want to
keep everyone informed. We also want to thank everyone that has or will be
participating in our MVMS Fundraiser. Those funds are used to provide student
activities.

Due to a scheduling conflict with a scheduled track meet, we are rescheduling
MVMS Parent Night to Thursday, April 13, 2023. Parents will be able to pick up
progress reports and visit with teachers from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m.

We have also issued a challenge to all students to help improve behavior and
classroom tardies for the next 6 weeks. Students with 2 or less tardies, 2 or less
308 write ups, and zero major discipline write ups from March 27 through May 4
will be rewarded with a school dance on Thursday, May 4, 2023. We hope this
encourages all students to work hard and get to class on time.

Thanks for all that you do! We sure love and appreciate all the support our
parents give MVMS. Please contact the office if we can help in any way.

Upcoming Important Dates:

3/30/23 — Track meet at Snake River High School

4/4/23 — Track meet at Shelley High School

4/12/23 — Track Meet at Rigby High School

4/13/12 - MVMS Parent Night - Thursday from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.
4/20/23 — Track meet at Snake River High School

4/24/23 to 4/27/23 — MVMS ISAT Testing

4/26/23 Track meet at Bonneville High School

Sincerely,

MVMS Administration



